
 

1.10.19. 

 

Dear Reception Parent/Carer, 

Please leave your child’s P.E. kit/bag in school for a half-term, rather than taking it home each week. 

We will ensure it gets sent home for a wash at the end of the half-term. Leaving it in school ensures 

that you child can participate in P.E. on any day of the week, as it is not always on a Wednesday. It 

also enables us to sort out any mixed up clothing items/shoes more easily as we have everyone’s 

P.E. bags on their pegs and can quickly check through.  

Please also ensure that each item of your child’s clothing and footwear is labelled with their name or 

initials.  

Thank you, 

Reception Team. 
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